
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
 
 
Aspire Times Table Rockstars Competition 
 
This week, Key Stage 2 pupils have been competing against the other Aspire schools in a 
Times Table Rockstars competition.  They have answered over a quarter of a 
million correct answers - we are really impressed with the effort and determination they 
have shown. 
 
Out of the 32 schools that took part in the competition,  
we are incredibly proud of the combined effort  
of the classes to put us in 1st Place - well done  
to everyone who took part - this is a fantastic  
achievement. 
 
In the competition, 142 classes took part  
and our classes all placed in the Top 30.   
Puffins came 10th, Swallows (despite being  
on camp for the last two days of the competition)  
came 9th and Curlews fought off a 
last-minute challenge on Thursday  
afternoon to secure their 1st place.   
 
Across the competing schools, 2,171 pupils  
took place and we are particularly proud of the  
12 Cubert pupils who made the Top 50. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
INSET day  
 
We have an INSET day on Monday 3rd June, so the children will return to school on 
Tuesday 4th June. 
We hope that you all have a lovely half term.  
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Swallows camp at Carnyorth  
 
Swallows class have been having a wonderful time at camp this week.  
They have walked 9 miles of Cornish paths, mine shafts, rock pools and cliffs and have 
seen all the amazing creatures and critters that come with it.  
The pupils have been brilliant and we are very proud of them all for their manners and 
energy.  
 
During the trip one of our girls made  
an exciting discovery, whilst exploring  
the coast at Kenidjack beach.  
They found a S wing rock hammer, which  
is possibly over 100 years old!  
She then agreed to donate this to the  
local museum in St Just and the whole  
class were given a tour of the museum.  
 
Well done team Swallows, Mr Hyde, Jo &  
Catherine for creating an amazing time at 
Camp and lots of brilliant memories!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Triathlon at Tretherras 
 
Just look at these triathlon heroes!  
They had a great afternoon at Tretherras,  
two teams from Yr 3, one from Yr5 and  
one from Yr 6.  
Thank you to Sophie for looking after  
everyone and thank you to parents for  
helping with transport!  
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School CCTV 
For site security, health and safety and child 
safeguarding purposes, Cubert School operates a 
CCTV system. Images may be retained and used for 
reference to aid investigation as necessary. 

Term dates 2023—2024 
 

Autumn term (72 days) 
4 September - 19 December 2023 
(Half term 23-27 October 2023) 
 
Spring Term (56 days) 
4 January - 28 March 2024 
(Half term 12-16 February 2024) 
 
Summer term (67 days) 
15 April - 24 July 2024 
(Half term 27 May - 31 May 2024) 

INSET DAYS 
Mon 4th Sept  

Thurs 28th March  
Mon 3rd June  
Tues 23rd July  
Weds 24th July  

Cubert Kids Club 
 

Please don’t forget to pay your dues for 
childcare! 

Reminder to parents that if you need to book 
places in CKC for your child/ren you must 
contact Jane Wall, who manages the club,  via 
her email address. 

Children with Asthma 
If your child has Asthma, please leave a 

labelled inhaler in the office in case it is needed 
during PE, school trips or at any other time. 
We make regular checks and will notify 
you if your child’s inhaler is out of date.  

 
PLEASE REMEMBER WE ARE A  

NUT FREE SCHOOL 
 

Nut allergy can vary in severity. Children with a 
serious nut allergy don’t have to be in direct 

contact with nuts to have a reaction. 
 

Please check the labels on your child’s snacks and 
do not bring ANYTHING that contains nuts to 
school, including ‘Nutella’ type fillings in crepes,  

 
 
 
 
IF YOU HAVE MOVED HOUSE AND OR HAVE 
DIFFERENT CONTACT DETAILS  -  Please let us 
know in the Office.  
 

 

Health Visiting and School Nurse advice line  
 
They can be reached on:  01872 322779 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/healthvisiting 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/schoolnursing  

 

 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY !!  

 
Anna, Ophelia, Beau, Esme H, 

Harlow, Myla, Jax & Lewis  
 

 

SECOND HAND UNIFORM  
 

Our PTFA are hosting second hand uniform sales on 
a regular basis, so please keep an eye out for the 

dates of the sales.   

Cubert School 
STARS OF THE WEEK  
For  ‘Design Technology’ 

 
OWLS               Bonnie & Ophelia   
PIPITS              Willow & Oscar  
SKYLARKS     Harriet & Bella    
LAPWINGS     Ava & Daisy  
PUFFINS       Henning & Riley   
CURLEWS       Ava & Lily S-A   


